
Roadworks  in  Edinburgh  next
week

The report below is produced by The
City  of  Edinburgh  Council’s
EdinTravel team and will show you
what to look out for on the roads
in the capital in the next week.
Traffic in Edinburgh City Centre has been even more congested
recently  and  that  will  continue  with  more  roadworks  in
Roseburn as the council begins creating the City Centre East
to West Link (CCWEL).

As well as the closure to northbound traffic on North Bridge
major changes at Picardy Place and York Place will allow work
on the Trams to Newhaven project to continue. These will last
for around four months. Meantime the tram will not travel
along Princes Street, instead stopping at West End stop –
Shandwick Place – for the foreseeable future.
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If you see anything on the roads which is not on the list then
let the travel team know on Twitter @EdinTravel

Updated versions of the listings are posted to the website
most  weekday  afternoons,  these  can  be  found  by  going  to
https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/edintravel
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